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HONOURING THE CHILDREN  
People throughout the District have been coming together to honour the 215 children found 
at the former Tk’emlúps Indian Residential School. Displays of hearts, feathers, and more adorn 
walls and gardens – as students, educators, administrators, and staff continue to reflect, learn 
and embark on a journey of healing together. 

CELEBRATING NATIONAL INDIGENOUS HISTORY MONTH 
Burnaby Schools honours and celebrates the strength of Indigenous Culture and the 
contributions of Indigenous People, during National Indigenous History Month and beyond. 
Several schools unveiled art projects that were created over many months in the spirit of 
reconciliation. These banners were made 
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AWARDS AND COMPETITIONS FOR STUDENTS AND STAFF 
Burnaby Mountain Secondary’s Math Department Head, Jen Reily, received the Ivan  
L Johnson Memorial Award 


